From: Kovach, Breanna (DelDOT) <Breanna.Kovach@delaware.gov>

Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2019 5:11 PM

To: Jaques, Jr, Earl (LegHall) <Earl.Jagues@delaware.gov>

Cc: Steinebach, Pamela (DelDOT) <Pamela.Steinebach@delaware.gov>; Damtoft,
Bradley (DelDOT) <Bradley.Damtoft@delaware.gov>

Subject: Denny Road and Lexington Parkway - Survey Crews

Good afternoon Representative Jaques,

Our design team is starting the design process for the Denny Road & Lexington
Parkway roundabout. We had put in a survey request internally and the survey
team is actually able to expedite their process! They may be available starting
tomorrow or early next week instead of a few months that we initially thought. In
case any of your constituents inquire about what is going on at the intersection,
we wanted to make you-aware:

The survey crews will be focused mainly on the actual intersection area itself, but

will probably also be in the Clairborne’s open space maintenance areas directly

adjacent to the operational right-of-way. Do you happen to have a contact(s) for
Clairborne’s HOA that we can make aware as well?

Thank you!

Breanna Kovach, P.E.
Project Manager

Project Development - North |
P.O. Box 778 - 800 Bay Road
Dover, DE 19903

(302)760-2522
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